Russell, Lindsey

From: mark schuller <markmarn@me.com>
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 12:19 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA

Subject: Pers 1 changes

CAUTION:External email.

Yes, | support having you request a substantial COLA raise that we can depend on for the future. Thank you, Mark
Schuller. 509-869-7661

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



